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Mr. Michel Amafo LL.M
Director, Maritime Authority Suriname/
Chairman, MACHC
Cornelis Jongbawstraat 2, Paramaribo
Suriname
South America

Dear Mr. Amafo,

The Department of Maritime Administration of Saint Vincent and the

Grenadines presents its complements to the Meso-American and Caribbean

Hydrographic Commission (MACHC) and has the honour to inform the latter

of the desire of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines to be considered for

associate membership status of the MACHC.

The Department wishes on behalf of the Government of Saint Vincent and

the Grenadines, to request if consideration of Saint Vincent and the

Grenadines for associate membership of the MACHC could be placed on the

agenda of the 15th Meeting of the MACHC, scheduled for Manzanillo, Colima,

Mexico, from loth to 13th December 2OL4, at which Saint Vincent and the

Grenadines will be represented.

The Department of Maritime Administration avails itself of the opportunity
to renew to the Meso-American and Caribbean Hydrographic Commission
(MACHC) the assurances of its highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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